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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Chile and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 


Serbia highly values all the activities conducted and efforts invested by the authorities of Chile related to the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia particularly commends all the efforts invested by the Office of the Undersecretary for Human Rights in its mission on the effective promotion and protection of human rights. We appreciate its role on coordinating the implementation of the four year human rights plan started in 2017.

We would like to recommend Chile to continue to adopt legal measures that improve the position of persons with disabilities.

We wish Chile every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.            
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